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Members Present:  Brian Jacobs, Judith Lewis, Karyn Mendoza, Michaell Rose    

 

Members Absent:     Alisa Chatprapachai, Jeffrey Davis, Supervisor Andrew Do, Ehsan 

Gharadjedaghi, April Guajardo, Richard McConaughy, Carolyn Nguyen, Gregory 

Swift, Frances M. Williams    

 

I. Welcome & Introduction: Michaell Rose  

 Meeting began at 8:09 a.m. Each member and guest introduced themselves and their respective 

affiliation.  

 

II. Public Comment 

 N/A  

 

III. Scheduled Discussion Items 

 MHB Town Hall Meeting – All  

o Flyer to be distributed throughout the county behavioral health system by staff. Members 

of the board will also share the flyer with their colleagues and community partners as 

well.  

 

 Customer Satisfaction Survey – David Horner, Ph.D.  

o Authority Quality and Improvement Services (AQIS) is pulling together all departmental 

test and surveys to inventory what’s being done in BHS. Dr. Horner request that once the 

board decides what they need or are looking for, notify him through Danielle. Dr. Horner 

also reminded the board that the state mandated satisfaction surveys are regularly 

distributed and shared with the Quality Improvement Committee.  

 

IV. Open Discussion & Committee Reports  

 Correctional Mental Health Services – Brian Jacobs  

o Brian led the discussion on the MHB looking into the behavioral health services that are 

provided in Orange County jails. Board members agreed that this topic will be considered 
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as a 2016 MHB goal and further discussed at the MHB Annual Retreat. Mary suggested 

that the Deputy Agency Director of Correctional Mental Health Services – Kim Pearson 

– would be happy to present information to the MHB at a future meeting. Danielle will 

coordinate these efforts for a meeting in 2016.  

 OC Register Article: Brian Jacobs  

o Brian opened the discussion and shared his thoughts regarding the article titled Mental 

Illness Link to Shorter Life Span.  

 

V. Announcements 

 N/A  

 

VI. Adjournment  

 Meeting ended at 9:30 a.m.  

 

 

 


